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Cover Illustration:  
Former University of Regina archivist Shelley Sweeney processing the Theodore Allen Heinrich 
collection in 1990. Heinrich, an art historian and former university professor, played an interesting 
role in the recovery and restitution of art after the Second World War. Although Heinrich taught at 
Regina for only a short time, he remained a strong supporter of Saskatchewan artists.  
 
Credit: Photo courtesy of University of Regina Archives and Special Collections. Don Hall, 
photographer, University of Regina Audio/Visual Services. 
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